
 SENIORS FOR SOCIAL ACTION (ONTARIO) 

ACTION ALERT! 

February 18, 2023 

HOME CARE EMERGENCY! 

Time to contact your MPPs! 

The Ontario government is clearly backtracking on its election promise to invest $1 

Billion in Home Care.  This report from the Ottawa Citizen tells the story: Home-care 

agencies cut services in wait for promised Ontario funding | Ottawa Citizen 

 

Struggling home- and community-care agencies forced to cut 

services as they wait for promised provincial funding 

 

SSAO has almost a thousand members on its Distribution List and many of you 

belong to other organizations.  If we all e-mail our MPPs IN UNISON in the next 

three days, expressing our outrage at the government withholding Home Care 

funding from non-profit community agencies we can pressure the government and 

Opposition to take up this issue. 

 

Please do it today!  You can opt to send this message by copying and 

pasting it into an e-mail: 

I am outraged to read that Home Care funding is being 

withheld after the promise was made in the last election 

that the PC government would invest an additional $1 

Billion in Home Care. 

I want to know what you are doing as my MPP to raise this 

issue with the government. 

I will not accept a form letter response.  I want to know 

what specific actions you will personally take to address 

this important issue. 

I look forward to your response by Thursday, February 23, 

2023. 

(Name, address, phone number, e-mail address) 

 

https://ottawacitizen.com/news/local-news/struggling-home-care-agencies-forced-to-cut-services-as-they-wait-for-promised-provincial-funding
https://ottawacitizen.com/news/local-news/struggling-home-care-agencies-forced-to-cut-services-as-they-wait-for-promised-provincial-funding
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PLEASE ACT NOW! 

You can find your MPPs contact information here:  

https://www.ola.org/en/members/current  (Click on their names to find their e-

mail addresses). 

Please copy seniorsactionontario@gmail.com  up front in your e-mail.  They need to 

know that you are a member. 

https://www.ola.org/en/members/current
mailto:seniorsactionontario@gmail.com

